
Cascade Airport Advisory Committee Meeting Minutes 

Date: 9 September 2021 

Time: 7:07PM 

Location: Cascade Airport FBO 

Present: Rob Terry, Ryan Campbell, Ray Arnold, Mike Arnold, Tobie Olson, Kelly Perryman (prospective 

hangar builder), Lisa Holder (representing Eric Nelson, prospective hangar builder) 

1. 3 new hangars have been approved in previous meetings, one of which is currently under 

construction.  We now have two additional interested builders:  Eric Nelson and Kelly Perryman.  

Rob explained the late-comers agreement where they’ll need to pay $35k per hangar.  They will 

also need to pay utility hook up fees to the city.  After AAC approval, they are only locked-in on 

their hangar once they have entered into a lease agreement with the city for the ground, and 

then they may only build after getting a building permit from the city.  Tobie made motion to 

approve 2 separate hangars approximately 60’x65’, where Eric builds on lot 1511 and Kelly 

builds on lot 1513 based off of the map on Exhibit A (see below).  Ryan seconded motion. All in 

favor.    

2. Ray Arnold to resign as airport manager at the end of this month.  We are waiting to hear from 

the city on how a new manager is to be appointed.  

3. Ryan made motion to adjourn at 7:42PM.  Tobie seconded.  All in favor.    

 

 


